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May 4, 1999
To All Interested Parties: -

Re: Joint Liaison Groﬁp Meeting, May 18, 1999

- On behalf of Ann Rychlenski, USEPA Region 2 Public Affairs Specialist and Community

Relations Coordinator for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment Remedial
Investigation/Feasibility Study, I would like to notify members of the Community Interaction
Program’s liaison groups and committees and other interested parties that the USEPA will host a
Joint Liaison Group meeting on Tuesday, May 18, 1999 to present the findings of the Baseline
Modeling Report.

The meeting will be held at the Albany Marriott, 189 Wolf Road in Albany, and will begin at
7:30 PM.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours truly,
TAMS Consultants, Inc.

Karen M. Coghlan, Associate
Community Relations Specialist
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